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Activities for 2020 includes the following: 

1. There were no UNEP funded activities this year. 

2. The Oslo virtual consultation and associated meetings:  co-organization with ForUM Norway of 

this preparatory meetings to ensure an impactful outcome from the Fifth Session of the UN 

Environment Assembly (UNEA-5) taking place next year coordination the organization of this 

virtual meeting with 

3. MGFC Teleconference calls: co-preparation and facilitating the regular telecalls between MGFC 

(including RFs) and UNEP to discuss Major groups’ activities and engagement in UNEP and 

UNEA. 

4. Support to of Science and technology Major groups members to engage in various UNEP 

activities and present S&T MG such as OceanCare's preparation for participation in various 

marine letter meetings and Science Policy business Forum in June 2020. 

5. Coordination the selection of Clusters leaders for UNEA 5 thematic topics. 

6. Consultation the selection of facilitators for Major Groups consultations prior to UNEA 5.1 in 

Feb. 2021. 

7. Coordination of Major Groups engagement with Science division at UNEP such as GEO, SPBF. 

8. Regular coordination and info exchange via email, Google group and whatsapp with members 

of S&T MG at UNEP. 

 

Thanks and best regards. 

Mohamed Abdelraouf 

S&T MG rep. at UNEP 

 

 

 


